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Dear Chairman O'Farrell and honorable committee members,

Council File #14-0589

A performing Arts Center at the site of the Old Zoo is not a wise action. 

This project deserves a full EIR before going forward.  While open air Arts may be desirable, the area

contemplated does not seem to be a wise choice.  So much money will be needed to make the area accessible

that the idea does not merit consideration.  Alternatives should be considered.  

  

  The wildlife and their habitat needs to be considered and impacts mitigated.  Please reconsider this plan

and look for a  better site on the Griffith Park grounds.  

 Thank you for your reconsideration of this plan.

 August 6, 2014

 Sincerely,  Sylvia Stachura


